
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Waterloo Township Planning Commission Public Hearing 

June 21, 2016 

The Waterloo Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

June 21, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. prior to the regular Planning Commission Meeting.  The 

hearing will take place at the Township Hall at 9773 Mt. Hope Road, Munith.  The 

Public Hearing is to receive comments from the public on the submitted Phase II Site 

plan for the proposed addition to the current Township Hall. 

The property is owned by the Township and is located at 9773 Mt. Hope Road and 

intersections with Hannewald Road. The parcel number is 000-05-21-100-001-16. 

The application and site plan are available for viewing at the Waterloo Township offices 

at 9773 Mt. Hope Road, Munith, during regular office hours.   

If you are unable to attend and make comments in person at the Public Hearing, 

written comments can be submitted to:  Waterloo Township, 9773 Mt. Hope Road, 

Munith, MI 49259.  Written comments for consideration at the Public Hearing must be 

received before the hearing.  For additional information call 517-596-8200. 

Ted Beals, Chair Waterloo Township Planning Commission 


